
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, 29th April 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Re: Relationships and Health Education  

To embrace the challenges of creating a happy and successful adult life, pupils need knowledge 

that will enable them to make informed decisions about their wellbeing, health and relationships 

and to build their self-confidence. The Department for Education has made Relationships and 

Health Education compulsory in all primary schools from September 2020. 

To that end, we, at Stuart Road, are at the consultation period with your children, you and staff 

in order to design and develop a bespoke Relationships and Health Education Curriculum that 

fits our school. 

I invite you to complete a questionnaire so that we can consider your views, links to which are 

below. Your children will also be completing an age-appropriate questionnaire in the next few 

weeks so that we can establish what their understanding is and what they would like to learn 

about. 

The desired outcome is that we provide a Relationships and Health Education Curriculum that 

meets the needs of your children within the community that they live in and equip them to lead 

a healthy and successful life. 

Links to the parent questionnaire are below to be submitted by Friday, 7th May. Your children 

will complete their surveys within normal school hours. I attach a document entitled: 

‘Understanding Relationships and Health Education in your child’s primary school: a guide for 

parents’, published by the DfE for your information. 

https://forms.office.com/r/ya5PVYFcEh  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

With very best wishes, 

 

 

Britta Nicholls 

Acting Head of School 

Stuart Road Primary Academy 

 

Stuart Road Primary Academy 
Palmerston Street 

Stoke 
Plymouth 

PL1 5LL 

 
Tel: 01752567668 

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.stuartroad.org  
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